
Dear Ben & Micha,
Peter & I wanted to express our gratitude to you both for taking 
care of our mom so well. Her years at Oasis were full of love and 
energy, wonderful events and entertainment & fun. Her time at 
Dodge Park was of course dominated by Covid. It was so 
comforting for us to know she was being well taken care of even 
though we couldn’t be with her at times. We can’t imagine the 
challenges you both faced with the Covid pandemic. Thank you 
for doing such a great job.
We have enclosed a donation to be used for your staff who stuck 
by you and provided such loving care to Athena. Hopefully you 
can find some way to utilize the funds to show our gratitude for 
all they do. 

Sincerely,
Connie Crowley & Peter Pappas

Thank
      you...

Peter Pappas and 
Connie Crowley for your 

generous donation & 
support of our  employees!


